
Board Report 5/6/25

Irrigation season is upon us. Pumps are up and running with the exception of the 10-acre pump. It will 
be up and running in a week or so.

Starting to get summer projects scheduled.

Transportation is going well, just regular routes and field trips left on the calendar to take care of.

Dan Aberasturi

Transportation/Maintenance Supervisor


